
 
 
From: Diekel, Felice (UT-ET) <f.diekel@utwente.nl>  
Sent: Friday, May 31, 2024 10:59 AM 
To: A6.4mechanism-info <A6.4mechanism-info@unfccc.int> 
Subject: Stakeholder consultation – A6.4 mechanism registry 
 

Dear Supervisory Body, 

Below you can find my input on the A6.4 mechanism registry draft: 

7. Reporting and Transparency: 

Under 7.1 Publicly available information, point 46, you list the amount of A6.4ERs issued, 
cancellations, and retirements. Only for cancellations does the purpose need to be disclosed under 
46. (a). I suggest including more detailed information for all these cases—issuances, cancellations, 
and retirements. Reporting only the amounts seems insufficient. For the issued and retired credits, it 
is essential to understand the project type and location they originate from and the impact they are 
being used for. This level of transparency is necessary to truly understand the global connections 
between impact and offset. There does not seem to be a good reason not to transparently provide 
all information collected to the registry in an accessible way. 

Furthermore, are there plans to provide data in an accessible format on all transactions, holdings, 
cancellations, and retirements for scientific purposes? 

Additionally, regarding point 48, what will count as confidential information? Will information 
deemed confidential not be reported at all, or can it be replaced by more general information, such 
as specific location vs. country level or specific company vs. sector?  

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely,  

Felice Diekel 

Felice Diekel (she/her) 
PhD Candidate 

Multidisciplinary Water Management / University of Twente (NL) 

 


